SEPTEMBER |

OSHER
LIFELONG
LEARNING
INSTITUTE

OLLI IS HAVING
A PARTY

The Robertson Home has a beautiful view of the Las Posas Valley as
well as lovely gardens which were on our garden tour.
Please join us as we celebrate 18 OLLI years. You are invited to
bring an appetizer to share. NO DESSERTS Please. and BYOB



